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LexSki Membership Meetings 

Meetings of the membership are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at First Parish Church, 
Lexington (by the Green) at 7:30 p.m. in Parker Hall (rear entrance, lower level) unless otherwise 
noted.  
President’s Report  

Summer started off slowly, with some lovely spring- or fall-like weather, but the weather changed just 
in time for the June picnic—becoming truly summerlike. 

Not to sound like a broken record, but we are still looking for volunteers to take over the kitchen. If 
you think you might be interested please contact me and we can discuss the responsibilities. 

I want to thank the membership for coming to the May meeting and approving the new operating 
budget for next year. Dan Connell and Jim Austin worked overtime to pull it all together. Many thanks 
to them for their hard work. 
For families that plan to use the club during the summer, you need to notify the host for that weekend. 
You should also check with the Lodge Chair to see if there is a large group that weekend. If there is, 
send the family hosting the large group your reservation form because they will act as host. If there is 
no large group, remember that you still need to fill out a reservation form, sign it, and mail it to the 
Treasurer. If you bring a guest up, you need to pay the guest fees. Refer to the Helpful Hints on page 7 
of the Lodge Packet for additional information. 
I hope everyone has an enjoyable summer.  

Jeff 
jmoore.nh@gmail.com 

 



Lodge Report 
Three work weekends have been held, and much good work has been done. Dates and hosts for the 
remaining work weekends are as follows: 
Sept 16  Scholl 

Oct 16   TBD 
Nov 18   Doctoroff 

We are looking for a host for the October work weekend. 
If there are any things that members feel need particular attention, please let me know. 

Peter Hardman: peter_hardman@mac.com 
Membership Report 

Prospective members Sam and Irene Gravina have completed all application requirements.  They live 
at 19 Masardas Street, Bedford, MA 01730 and are sponsored by the Mahoneys and C. Levins. 

If you have any doubts about this family becoming a member, please contact me within two weeks of 
publication of this Yodeler. If there are no doubts, they will be offered membership in the club. 

Inactive Memberships - 
If you have good cause to be inactive for the next season, you must apply to the Executive Board for 
inactive membership status, which may be granted for one year. If you are currently an inactive 
member and need to remain inactive, you must apply to the Executive Board for a one-year extension. 
Your application for inactive membership or an extension must be in writing and emailed to Jeff 
Moore or the Eboard. Your application must be received by September 15, 2016. 

If you are currently an inactive member and will be reactivating your membership for this upcoming 
ski season, please let me know via email before August 15, 2016. Remember that you are required to 
complete a work weekend before November 2016. 
Have a great summer! 

Cath Fahy and the Membership Committee 
Social Report 

The Redmons hosted a fine June picnic to kick off the summer. We look forward to seeing all at 
Oktoberfest in the fall. Enjoy the summer! 

Julie (julietess@gmail.com) and Patrick (pmcveigh@gmail.com) McVeigh   
Treasurer’s Report 

If you visit the club in the summer, even if you have no guests, you must submit a reservation form. If 
we are audited, we need to show that the majority of reservations are from club members. Also, please 
sign your forms and scan and e-mail them or mail them to me.  
As of May 30, 2016 
TD BankNorth Accounts: 
Checking: $ 5,950 
Savings: $ 29,392 
Total $ 35,342 
 


